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Docket Optical System - Fwd: Power plant 

From: Marlena Elliott 
To: Docket Optical System 
Date: 8/22/20089:12 AM 
Subject: Fwd: Power plant 

Please docket to 07-AFC-6-Carlsbad. Thank you. 
Marlena Elliott 

MARLENA ELLIOn 
Executive Assistant to Vice Chair James Boyd 
California Energy Commission 
1516 9th Street 
Sacramento, California 95814 
916-654-3787 
916-653-3478-Fax 
www.energy.ca.gov 
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»> "Pat Bauer" <pjbee@cox.net> 8/22/20088:56 AM »> 
Dear Sir: From the pUblicity we understand the City of Carlsbad is trying to get you to change where the power 
plant is now located. That is probably ONE of the worst and most selfish considerations the City of Carlsbad 
has ever made. IT IS WHERE IT NEEDS TO BE!! This is a very important project don't let a few selfish people 
make us pay a "zillion dollars" to change something that doesn't need to be changed. Bigger, better, cleaner 
fine. Different place NO WAy.... 

Pat and Richard Bauer 
4961 Poseideon Way 
Oceanside, CA 92056 
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